
RIDGEWOOD SCHOOL PTO     

    

 

Completed forms are to be submitted directly to the Ridgewood School Principal.  All Mini Grant 

Requests must be presented to the PTO for final approval.  Requests will be prioritized based upon 

collaboration and number of students benefitted.    

 

Date Submitted: 

                         /             / 

Grant Amount Request: 

$ 
Your Name: 

 

Email: 

 

Number of Students to Benefit: 

 

Specific Description of Grant: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by School Principal: _________________________________  Date:  ____________________ 

 

Approved by (PTO Officer): ____________________________________  Date:  ____________________ 
 

For Treasurer’s Use Only: 

Date Received: 

                 

Amount Approved:     

Approved at Meeting - Date: 

     9/16 

MINI GRANT 

REQUEST 
 

    


